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‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  

just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

Ephesians 4:32 

 

Dear parents 

Work on our Nativity production has begun in earnest and all the children will have a 

part to play. Costumes will be provided by school – there may be a few bits and 

pieces we ask for but it won’t be anything complex so don’t worry. 

We enjoyed a presentation from Bollington Leisure centre on Wednesday about water 

safety. They were happy to invite us back to the pool for swimming next week so 

class 2 will be going swimming on Thursday 3rd December. We will let you 

know the timings ASAP as this will affect whether they need to come in swimwear or 

bring it with them. 

Huge thank you to Mr and Mrs Price for allowing us to visit their farm and also to 

Paige, Tyler and Brandon for sharing their knowledge and skills with us. Everyone 

enjoyed petting the cows & sheep and learning more about dairy farming in general. 

   

 



 

Having trawled through the 64 pages of the government’s winter plan and their 

Christmas announcement, COVID-19 WINTER PLAN (publishing.service.gov.uk) 

I have copied the most important headlines and attached them with this newsletter – 

hope it helps and saves you a few hours of your life!  

Don’t forget that next week on Wednesday (2nd December) we are holding another 

non-uniform day to collect items for the food and children’s hampers which the PTA 

will be selling raffle tickets for – more details from them soon. Please send in any new 

items, no matter how small, every little helps and we are grateful for all your 

contributions.  

The PTA quiz will take place on Friday 11th December – to book your place please 

email the office and send in a £5 donation. It’s set to be great social event so we hope 

you can join us. 

The Pott Shrigley Church School Tea Towels arrived this week and we’re all very 

impressed. If you’d like to buy any they are £5 each with all proceeds to the PTA. 

Please email admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk with the quantity you require and 

send cash into the office. 

 

I hope that you all remain safe and well. 

If you need any help from us, please do ask. 

Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 

Dates for next week: 

Monday 30th November  -  Front Row Music 

Wednesday 2nd December  -  Non Uniform Day: Donation for Children’s or Food 

& Drink Hamper 

Thursday 3rd December  - KS2 Swimming 

- Kickstart P.E. 

- After School Club 

Friday 4th December   -  Yoga 
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